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I have been an Oregon Resident for 61 years and fully support this bill. Other states 

like Montana, Wyoming, Montana to name a few, that have been very successful with 

allowing UTV, ATV's on public roads. 99% of Oregon is not populated like Portland 

and Salem, we are a RURAL state. It would be beneficial to be able to use our utility 

vehicles all year for not just recreation but for work purposes. Irrigation, farming use 

these vehicles as daily modes of transportation, remember we are mostly a rural 

state, farming, ranching, utilities all use these vehicles.  


